
Dear all, 
Today marks the end of another exciting week. We 
had a fabulous start, taking the lead role in the World 
Record attempt.  The children did a fantastic job and 
looked amazing in their costumes.   
This week I received a letter from Lledr Hall staff 
praising the children for their amazing participation 
during their visit. They described the children as 
lovely groups, who were a pleasure to have at the 
centre - well done Y5 
Mr Tinker and our football teams have had a busy 
week competing in their final matches of the season.  
The matches led to both teams being crowned League 
winners. We would like to congratulate both teams 
on an amazing performance throughout the season. 
Mrs. Karen Wild 

Friday 4th May 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Additional letters sent out this week: 
 Y1 Hearing Test 
These have been emailed out and can be viewed 
from the letters section of the website. 

Dates for your Diary 

7th May Bank Holiday 

14th - 17th May Y6 SATs - Breakfast club 8:30am 

18th May 

Non Uniform Day for Spring Fair 
Donations: 
Nur to Y1 - Jam Jars 
Y2 to Y6 - Bottles 

18th May Broadoak Spring Fair - 3:30pm 

22nd May 
Y6 Worsley Cluster Rounders 
Competition  

22nd May Planetarium Visit - Y2/Y3/Y5 

22nd May Worsley Schools Athletics  (Y3 - Y6) 

25th May School Closes for Whit holiday 

Parent Voice Group Meeting 
Thank you to the parents who attended the Parent 
Voice Group meeting today. We spent time discussing 
the Nursery development, Forest School provision, 
Fitness Fortnight and the PTA. The full minutes from the 
meeting will be available on the website.  Our next 
meeting will be on Fri 6th July at 9am. 

Spring Fair Preparations 
This year we will be holding our first Spring Fair in place 
of the Summer Fair. As shared in previous 
communications, the event will be held after school on 
Friday 18th May. Weather permitting we hope the 
event will offer families an opportunity to socialise 
whilst taking part in a range of fun, outside games and 
activities. 
At the moment we have a major shortfall of parents 
who are available to help both in the run up and during 
the event.  Parents can help in the following ways: 
 Are you available to help during the event, manning a 

stall?  
 Are you available to help set up for the event on 

Friday afternoon? 
 Do you have links with local businesses etc that could 

provide the school with raffle prize donations?  
 Do you have links with local businesses who would be 

willing to sponsor one of our stalls (recommended 
sponsorship amount £50) 

If the answer is yes to any of these questions, please 
drop into the meeting room, opposite the main office 
next Friday between 9:00am and 9:30am to volunteer 
your services. If you are not available at this time, please 
contact the school office and somebody will get back to 
you. 
Next week we will be distributing raffle tickets and in 
next weeks newsletter, sharing a list of the stalls we are 
hoping to include at the event. We do hope you will all 
be able to support us by attending and help ensure that 
the event is a great success. 

Year 6 SATs Update 
This year, the Standard Assessment Tests will 
take place from Mon 14th May until Thu 17th May 
and we will, once again, be running our 
‘Breakfast Club’. The children are invited to arrive 
in the Junior Hall at 8.30am for toast, fruit and 
refreshments on the mornings of the tests. In the 
past, we have found that this not only provides 
the children with energy for the day ahead, but 
also settles any nerves and worries by providing a 
relaxed atmosphere in which to talk over any 
concerns with Mrs Wild and the Year Six staff. 
The tests will be as follows: 

 

With it being such an important week, we would 
appreciate the children having a good night’s 
sleep to prepare them for the day ahead. 

Children’s Activity Week  
Thank you to everyone who supported our charity day 
on Monday.  We had a tremendous time leading the 
World Record attempt. Thanks to your kind donations 
we raised £270 towards the fund.  All of the visitors 
were blown away with the commitment of the pupils 
and staff and commented on the amazing behaviour 
and attitude of the children. 

Mon 14th May  
English Paper 1: Spelling, punctua-

tion and Grammar test. 

Tue 15th May  English Paper 2: Reading Paper 

Wed 16th May  
Arithmetic Paper 1 and Maths Rea-

soning Paper 2. 

Thu 17th May  Maths Reasoning Paper 3. 
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